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I’m writing in support of the proposed expansion of the North Point Historic District
to include four residential parcels to be sold by Ascension Health Care. Thank you to
Common Council members for their consideration of this matter.

Linda Cutler
2036 N. Lake Drive
Milwaukee WI 53202
lcutler0228@gmail.com
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